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Partner John W. Amberg authored an article for the Los Angeles County Bar Association (LACBA)

regarding the rare criminal defense of selective prosecution, tracing its historical roots and exploring

its resurgence during times of political strife— most notably in high-profile cases such as the Trump

hush money/election interference trial in New York City and the prosecution of right-wing extremists

in Orange County, California.

Selective prosecution is based on the equal protection clause of the Constitution which prohibits

prosecutors from charging someone with a crime based on an arbitrary or invidious classification or

in retaliation for the exercise of free speech.  It is not a defense on the merits and does not attack

the probable cause for the charge. Mere selectivity in prosecution presents no Constitutional issue,

however, and there is a presumption of regularity that the defendant must overcome by proving that

the prosecution policy had a discriminatory effect and was motivated by a discriminatory purpose. 

Demonstrating why selective prosecution is such a rare defense, Amberg discusses recent decisions

by the courts in New York and Washington, D.C. which rejected Trump’s argument that he was a

victim of selective prosecution and by the Ninth Circuit Court of Appeals which rejected a similar

argument by right-wing extremists prosecuted for fomenting violence at political rallies in

California.  

Read the full article on LACBA >
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.

John W. Amberg

Los Angeles

john.amberg@bclplaw.com

+1 310 576 2280

https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/people/john-w-amberg.html
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/offices/los-angeles.html
tel:%2B13105762280

